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BOOK FAIR 
Thanks to the response from our students and their 
families, the Book Fair was a huge success.  They were able 
to choose from a variety of new and exciting books.  Due to 
this success, the library is able to purchase approximately 
40 new books to add to the shelves for our students. 
This was made possible with the assistance of volunteers 
from our PTO and College Dreams.  Thank you to our 
wonderful volunteers. 
Books are still available through our on-line Book Fair until 
October 10th.  Go to the following website: 
http:/bookfairs.scholastic.com/homepage/jeromeprairie.  
Families of our students may also visit our library and check 
out books. 

 
SMART PROGRAM 
We are pleased to announce the return of the SMART 
Reading Program (Start Making A Reader Today).  This 
program allows children to read one-on-one with 
volunteers and it provides free books for children to take 
home.  SMART will be held on Wednesdays and Thursdays 
beginning October 19th and will run through the middle of 
May.  Students in grades K-2nd will participate in the 
program.   
If you are interested in volunteering to read with our 
participating students, please contact Debbie Sauro or Kim 
Flow at 541 476 2802. 

SEPTEMBER AWARDS 
Life Skill – Respect 
Ethan Westling 
Guy Mead 
Max Sloan 
Jackson Brackett 
Draven Solano 
Aron Kruse 
 

Student of the Month 
Morgan Wilson 
Leah Beachy 
Noel Sandeen 
Ashton Petkus 
Annika Sellke 
Randi Beck 
 

These students were recognized and received a certificate 
at our PBIS Assembly on September 30, 2011. 
Congratulations!!!   
 

 
 
 

FOOD SERVICE 
Menus are available on the Three Rivers School 
website. 
Free/reduced lunch applications are being 
processed.  If you have any questions regarding 
the status of your application, call Donna or 
Wren at 541 476 4183. 
Please take student lunch money to Mrs. Polka in 
the cafeteria. 

 
REMINDER 
Whenever possible, after school plans should be 
made with your student before they leave home 
in the morning.  If there is a change in the normal 
after school transportation, please send a note to 
the office with the specific information of the 
change.  For example – riding the bus to the Y 
and dates or is Grandmother picking up. 
Your child’s safety is our foremost concern.  The 
front office gets busy and we want to be sure 
that your student gets on the right bus heading 
to the right place. 
When a student is going home with another 
student, parents of both students need to 
provide a note to the office. 
As much as possible, if plans change or if you 
have an emergency and you need to call to 
inform us of the change, please call before 1:00 
PM to insure that your student will get the 
message. 
On another note, if you move or change your 
phone number, please contact the office so 
records can be updated.  We want to be sure to 
be able to make contact with you in the event 
your student is sick or needs to go home for any 
reason.  
Your student’s safety is our main concern. 

 
 


